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October 26, 2023 
 
 
TO:   Alder Mollie Jones, Chair 
  Public Works Committee 
  Racine, WI  
 
FROM:  Tom Molbeck 
  Director of Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services 
 
RE:   Wastewater Contract # C-23 – Johnson Park Lift Station Improvements 
 
 
Dear Alder Jones: 
 
On Thursday, June 29, 2023, the Wastewater Utilities received bids for Contract # C-23-Johnson Park 
Lift Station Improvements and submits the same for your approval.   
The following bids were received: 
 
 
 
 
 
August Winter & Son, Inc. submitted the low proposal in the amount of $257,600.00 The engineer’s 
estimate on the project was $201,100.00. This is a Racine Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services 
project, but will be managed by Wastewater Utilities.  Staff recommends that the contract be awarded to 
August Winter & Sons, Inc. results shown above.  
 
Funding for this work is available in the following account: 
 
Org-Obj 45050 57110 Land Improvements - $257,600.00 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Tom Molbeck 
Director Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services         

Johnson Park Lift Station Improvements 
August Winter & Son, Inc. $257,600.00 
Lee Mechanical, Inc. $318,000.00 


